
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Governors 

Update 
 

Issue 03 - December 2014 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I wanted to squeeze in an update before the end of the term so that I could thank you for all the letters of support 
and cards that you have sent to the school in response to the Ofsted report that was published earlier this week.  

The response from the school community has been overwhelmingly positive which is very encouraging for everyone 
who works at the school, especially the staff. Additionally, it allows the Governing Body and the Headteacher to focus 
our resources on serving the needs of the children.  

It is the quality of what we do every day that counts - not just what we do when there are inspectors in the school. All 
of us can play a role in supporting the school as it seeks to obtain a new judgement from Ofsted in 2015 that is a 
fairer reflection of the schools performance. We would love more of you to get involved to support the work of the 
Governors – please contact me via the school if you would like to discuss with me the possibility of helping.  

On behalf of the Governing Body I wish you all a very safe, peaceful and holy Christmas and I look forward to seeing 
you in the New Year. 

Best wishes 

Dr Peter Carroll 

 

 
Parents meeting held 18th December to discuss 
Ofsted report:  

I would like to thank those of you that joined us at the 
meeting last night. It is a busy time of year for 
everyone and we were pleased that so many of you 
were able to attend. For those who were not able to 
attend we will be writing up a summary that will be 
published early in the New Year. There will be other 
opportunities to speak with Governors at next terms 
Governor Drop-ins and AGM. 

 

 

Save the date: 
The Governors would like to invite you to its AGM 
on Wednesday 25th February 2015 from7pm.  
 
MAT consultation: the consultation report has been 
published on the website. http://www.st-
theresas.barnet.sch.uk/academy-consultation/   
 

Your school Governors are... 
Chair of Governors  - Dr Peter Carroll  
Vice Chair of Governors  - Kevin Omar  
Foundation Governors - Gerry Costello - Fr John 
Dermody – Maura Docherty – Christine Fleming –  
Jane Goring 
Parent Governors - Jean-Marc Evans - Maria Letizia 
Maiavacca - Gary Winter 
Staff Governors – Maureen Kelly - Georgia Reilly - 
Curtis Sweetingham  

How to contact us……. 

If you would like to contact the Chair of 

Governors please do so in writing, via the 

school office, addressing the envelope to the 

Chair of Governors 

Further details can be found @ 

www.st-theresas.barnet.sch.uk 
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